June 25, 2019

TO: The Colorado Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety.

Attn: Tim Cazier

RE: Hale Pit, M-1981-121, inspection Report dated June 6, 2019,

This is to request a 45 day extension of the 7/08/19 Corrective Action Due Date. We have applied to El
Paso County for expansion of the Mining Area and are in the final stages of that review. Upon receiving
approval from the County, an application will be submitted to the Division for modifying the current
State Permit.

5&K No. 1, LLC.

719-491-2287



